
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY OF DECATUR 

PERSONNEL BOARD  

MEETING  
 

 

 

The next scheduled meeting for the Personnel Board for the 

City of Decatur, Alabama will be held on Friday, December 

8, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. in the HR Conference Room on the 

second floor of the City Hall, 402 Lee Street N.E., Decatur, 

Alabama.  
 
 

December 7, 2023 
     

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noticed posted on December 7, 2023 


